
On Wed, Oct 3, 2018, Thea Gray <theagray@gmail.com> wrote: 

 
In a quiet moment of inspiration among  
the sheep, Miles decided to make the  
stocking he was knitting extra extra long  
to cover his stilts... thereby becoming  
one of the first yarn bombers in history.  
 
We hope you'll be inspired to join us at the 
stitching social at BookShop WestPortal  
tonight—and every other Wednesday night— 
from 7 to 8:30 PM. Find your way to the back  
of the bookshop, through that sea of awesome  
books, at 80 West Portal Avenue. 
 
Oh! And please do tell your friends that  
there are still a couple of spots left at the  
2018 Knitting on the Coast retreat! Details  
about the classes, activities, and venue can  
be found at knittingonthecoast.com or in the  
retreat brochure.   
 
Happy stitching! 
Thea	
	


